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August 20, 2018
Eid-ul-Azha Holidays
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We in The City School are very pleased to welcome your children back to school. We look forward to
another busy and fulfilling year academically and with regard to our values, cultural, sporting, and co-
curricular programmes.

Cambridge International Examinations

Our Cambridge International Examinations’ results at both Advanced and Ordinary levels are again
excellent. We congratulate our students, parents / guardians, and our accomplished teaching staff for
achieving results of which we are all very proud.

Eid Holidays
We are pleased to inform you that the Eid holidays in The City School are as follows:
Tuesday, 21 August —Friday, 24 August: School closed

Saturday, 1% September the school will remain open for a regular working day in accordance with
usual working hours

We wish you and your family a very happy Eid.

With kind regards,

% A
Mehar Naz Hossain
Headmistress




